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4855 Bloom Avenue, White Bear Lake, Minnesota 55110  (651) 407-7538

White Bear Lake Area Schools - Transportation Department

Parent/Guardian Name

Student Name Grade

Dear Parents/Guardians:

 In order to improve transportation service to all students, we are trying to identify those who are not
using school bus transportation this coming school year.  We are asking all parents/guardians to complete
the form below, only if your student(s) will not be using school bus transportation this coming school
year, and return it to our office.  This information will allow us to rearrange and shorten bus routes for
those who ride.  If you indicate your student(s) will not be using transportation services , and at some
point during the school year this changes, please call the Transportation Office at 651-407-7538 and bus
service will be arranged.

Student Name Grade

Student Name Grade

Student Name SchoolGrade

The form can be returned to us by mail, fax, email, or dropped off at your student's school office.

By signing this form I understand the student(s) listed below will NOT be using school bus transportation
services, and if at any time this changes, I can call the Transportation Office and bus service can be
arranged.

Request to Decline Transportation Services Form

Mail to: White Bear Lake Area Schools
Transportation Department
4855 Bloom Avenue
White Bear Lake, MN 55110

Fax to: (651) 653-2756

I

Thank you for your coorperation.  If you have any other questions, please do not hesitate to call.

Fill out the form first, and
use this button to print

Signature

School

School

School

Email: transportation@isd624.org
 (Please include all information below in your email.)




